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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Heather Hazlett <HHazlett@lwhsd.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 4:57 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Cc: Jeff Slothower

Subject: Letter from Jeff Slothower Attached (Re CU-14-00005, Old McDonald’s Farm)

Attachments: 20150113165429.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, Kaycee.  Please open the attached PDF file, which contains a letter from Jeff Slothower of today’s date. 

Thanks, 

Heather 

 

Heather L. Hazlett 
Legal Assistant to Jeff Slothower 
Lathrop, Winbauer, Harrel, Slothower & Denison L.L.P. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
Phone 509.925.6916 
Fax 509.343.3206 

Notice:  This e-mail message and its attachments are confidential and/or attorney work product and subject to the 

attorney-client communication privilege. This e-mail is being transmitted to and is intended only for the use of the 

recipient named above.   If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail 

and delete and/or destroy the original and all copies of the e-mail. 

Attachment Disclaimer:  If this email has an attachment(s) Heather Hazlett and Lathrop, Winbauer, Harrel, Slothower & 

Denison L.L.P. take no responsibility for changes, alterations or modifications of the attachment(s) by the intended 

recipient of the attachment or others after this email leaves the Lathrop, Winbauer, Harrel, Slothower & Denison L.L.P. 

email server. 

 

 




